Office of the Principal

MCKYV INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING
243, G.T. Road (N), Liluah, Howrah — 711 204

No. MCKVIE/PO/21-22/122 28/03/2022

NOTICE FOR B.TECH-2"" & 3%° YEAR STUDENTS

This is hereby informed that the Virtual Lab workshop for the
faculty and students will be held on 29™ March, 2022.

Therefore, the classes for B.Tech-2" & 3" year students will
remain suspended tomorrow.

Students are advised to act accordingly.
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